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19
th
 April 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
 
 

 Y3 visit to The Kadampa Buddhist Meditation Centre  
Thursday 26

th
 April 2018 

 
As part of our  R.E. topic work, we have planned a visit to the Kadampa Meditation Centre. We will 
find out about the beliefs of Buddhists and how the Centre is used to support the daily life of a 
Buddhist.  We will also look at the symbolism of some artefacts and talk to Buddhists about their 
beliefs. 
 
We will be visiting in three class groups: 
 
J1 - 9.15am 
J2 -  10.15am 
J3 - 1.15pm 
 
We will depart school at the above times and be out for around an hour or so. As the Centre is across 
the road and classified as a local visit, we will be walking and do not require permission slips 
returning.  However, we would love any parents who are able to join us to come along and help on the 
visit.  
 
Please complete the below reply slip if you will be attending the visit with us and arrive at school 15 
minutes prior to the appropriate departure time for your child’s class. 
 
There is an amount charged by the Kadampa Buddhist Centre for this visit of £1.25 per child.  Due to 
this, we do need to ask parents to make a voluntary contribution towards the cost.  This can be paid 
via your sQuid account. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
The Year 3 Team (Mr Beauchamp, Mr Jenkins, Mrs Loong and Mrs Walton) 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Visit to The Kadampa Meditation Centre 
Thursday 26

th
 April  2018 

 
Name of child: _____________________________ Y3 Class: ___________ 
 

I am able to help on the Y3 Kadampa Centre visit on Thursday 26
th
 April and will arrive at   

school 15 minutes prior to the class departure.  
 

I will be contributing £1.25 via sQuid to cover the charge made by The Kadampa Buddhist 
Centre. 

 
I will not be contributing £1.25 via sQuid to cover the charge made by The Kadampa 
Buddhist Centre. 

 
 
Name of Parent/Carer_________________________ Contact Number: ___________________ 
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